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TOLEDO

%ss EDISON
Docket No. 50-346 JOE W:LUAMS, JR.

Serur Vce Premders-NtaJear

License No. NPF-3 ||@|*||*$

Serial No. 1-590

November 15, 1985

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Toledo Ed hon acknowledges receipt of your October 16, 1985 letter
(Log No. 1-1259), Inspection Report No. 85-26 referencing an apparent
item of noncompliance with NRC requirements.

Joledo Edison's response to the apparent items of noncompliance is
attached. The attachment to this letter contains Safeguards Information,
clussified in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21.

Application is being made to withhold the enclosed information from
public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 73.21.

Very truly yours,
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attachment

cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector, w/o
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When Separated Frrai Attachments, llandle this
Document as Decontrolled
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